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High resolution seafloor mapping was conducted in Tampa Bay between 2001 and 2004 as part of
the USGS CMGP Tampa Bay Study. A major focus of the Tampa Bay Study was to investigate
sediments and their associated contaminants, and to develop a bay wide circulation model to
determine the routes of sediment transport. Before models could be accurately applied, updated
seafloor elevation mapping data was needed for the entire bay. Baseline maps provide the physical
context, background and baseline information for other project research, monitoring, and modeling
activities. Seafloor elevation mapping provides critical information for development of circulation,
hydrologic, sediment transport, water quality, and urbanization integrated modeling.

Geographic information system data products include XYZ data, bathymetric contours, and USGS
quadrangle map.

All soundings were reduced to Mean Lower Low Water using VDatum. The horizontal datum for
this project is North American Datum of 1983 (NAD 83). The projection used for this project is
Universal Transverse Mercator (UTM) Zone 17.

Upon data ingestion at the Processing Branch, the NOAA's VDatum v4.4.2 was used to transform
the data points (XYZ data) from World Geodetic System of 1984 (WGS84) datum to North
American Datum of 1983 (NAD83) reference frame and MLLW. The XYZ file was then gridded
into a 4-meter surface using CARIS Base Editor 5.5.

The report does not include data acquisition and processing information.

All data were reviewed for DTONs and none were identified in this survey.

U.S. Geological Survey acquired the data outlined in this report. Data are available at https://
doi.org/10.3133/ds1031. Additional documentation from the data provider may be attached to this
report.


